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CERTAIN 2016 MODEL YEAR TRANSIT VEHICLES EQUIPPED WITH A 3.2L DIESEL 
ENGINE — EGR COOLER REPLACEMENT

OVERVIEW

In all of the affected vehicles, an incorrect exhaust gas recirculation (EGR) Cooler was installed.  In 
certain circumstances, the malfunction indicator lamp will illuminate and set diagnostic trouble code 
P245A relating to EGR cooler bypass control.  Before delivering any new in-stock vehicles involved in this 
recall, dealers are to replace the EGR cooler.

SERVICE PROCEDURE

1.  Replace the EGR Cooler.  Please follow the Workshop Manual (WSM) procedures in Section 303-08C.


